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8th November 2023 

  
Dear Parents and Carers of Year 4 
  
Beaumanor Residential Visit 3rd to 5th July 2024 
 

We would like to take our current Year 4’s on a residential 
visit to Beaumanor Hall in July 2024.  The venue is in 
Leicestershire, run by Leicestershire County Council. At 
Beaumanor Hall the children can take part in a range of 
team building, and adventurous activities while they face 
the challenge of being away from home for the first time with 
school. 

  
The visit is two nights away with school staff and specialist instructors on site.  All meals 
are included on this visit.  We have explored the best options open to us and tried to 
make it as affordable as possible.  The school will cover the cost of the travel expenses.  
It is our intention to take the present Year 4 from Wednesday 3rd  to Friday 5th July 2024. 

If you would like to see more information on the venue and the activities      visiting : 
https://www.beaumanorhall.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/07/Beaumanor-Education-
leaflet-K12-A5.pdf   
 

 
   
The cost of this residential experience, for this year, will be £210, and we are asking for a 
non-refundable deposit of £30 Friday 15th December 2023. Places on this visit are limited 
to 55 and will be offered on a first come first served basis if the numbers exceed this. The 
remaining amount can be paid by instalments over the next 6 months. 

  

  
Yours sincerely 
 
J Mason 
Head teacher 
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